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Activities: 

On the 24th of last month, Ship 25 attended the Taughannock District Winter Camporee 
“Knights and Castles''. Our group won the skill competition featuring orienteering, trebuchet 
construction, emergency ‘dragon attack’ first aid, jousting, the sword toss, and constructing a 
bridge with lashings. It was a fun yet cold time with not much snow and plenty of sunshine. 




Training:

Our advancement has been focused on online training taught by and for the youth.  




Fundraising: 

K&H Bottle and Can Redemption Center 
is now set up to take donations of your 
bottles and cans as a fundraiser for the 
Ship. Just bring your returns to their 
location at 900 West State St., Ithaca and 
say you’d like them to go to Ship 25. K&H 
will then send a check to the Friends of 
Ithaca Sea Scouts, the 501-c3 that 
sponsors Ship 25.


Contact: 

Sea Scouts is a co-ed program for young men and women ages 13-20. Prior to COVID-19, Sea 
Scout Ship 25 met at 6:30pm most Friday nights at the Coast Guard Auxiliary in Ithaca, NY. 
Currently, meetings are online or attendance-restricted with distancing requirements. For more 
information and a copy of Ship 25’s meeting and activity calendar, please visit 
www.ithacaseascouts.org or contact Committee Chairman Jim Graney at 607-327-1226 (work/
cell) or email jgraney@twcny.rr.com. 


